
Modified Abandonment – Crockanboy Road, Greencastle, County Tyrone 

The Department for Infrastructure (DfI) gives notice of its modified proposal to abandon 

an area of 8640 square metres of road at Crockanboy Road, Greencastle, Co. Tyrone 

extending from a point 300 metres north-west of its junction with Mullydoo Road for a 

distance of 1111.5 metres in a westerly direction, after completion of such works as the 

Department considers necessary for the provision for alternative facilities for road traffic. 

The area of road proposed to be abandoned is delineated on a modified map which, 

together with a copy of a modified draft order, may be inspected free of charge during 

office hours within the period 17th March 2021 to 30th April 2021 at DfI Roads Western 

Division, Lands Section, County Hall, Drumragh Avenue, Omagh, BT79 7AF. 

During the current Covid-19 restrictions, access to this building is limited and inspection of 

the draft Order and map is by appointment only which can be arranged either by email 

using dfiroads.western@infrastructure-ni.gov.uk or by telephone during office hours 

(Monday to Friday 9.00 a.m. to 5.00 p.m.) on 0300 200 7899. 

Details may also be viewed online at www.infrastructure-ni.gov.uk/consultations  

Any person may, within the period above, object to the proposal by writing to the 

Department at DfI Roads Western Division at the address above or by emailing 

dfiroads.western@infrastructure-ni.gov.uk stating the grounds of the objection. 

Information you provide in your response to this consultation, excluding personal 

information, may be published or disclosed under the Freedom of Information Act 2000 

(FOIA) or the Environmental Information Regulations (EIR). If you want the information 

that you provide to be treated as confidential, please tell us why, but be aware that, under 

FOIA/EIR, we cannot guarantee confidentiality.  

For information regarding the Department Privacy Notice following the introduction of 

GDPR please go the following link https://www.infrastructure-ni.gov.uk/dfi-privacy or 

phone the Data Protection Office on 028 90540540. For further details on confidentiality, 

the FOIA and the EIR please refer to www.ico.org.uk  

 

 
 

mailto:dfiroads.western@infrastructure-ni.gov.uk
http://www.infrastructure-ni.gov.uk/consultations
mailto:dfiroads.western@infrastructure-ni.gov.uk
https://www.infrastructure-ni.gov.uk/dfi-privacy
http://www.ico.org.uk/

